
IVi\i.,JO Ii
•" Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth

ROBERTJ. BUTLER
HARRY F. COLE
ANNE GOODWIN CRUMP
DONALDJ. EVANS
PAULJ. FELDMAN
KEVIN M. GOLDBERG
FRANK R. JAZZO
M. SCOTT JOHNSON
DANIEL A. KIRKPATRICK
MITCHELL LAZARUS
CHENG-Yl LIU
STEPHEN T. LOVELADY
JONATHAN MARKMAN
SUSAN A. MARSHALL
HARRY C. MARTIN
MICHELLE A. McCLURE
MATTHEW H. McCORMICK
FRANCISCO R. MONTERO
RAYMONDJ. QUIANZON
JAMES P. RILEY
DAVINA SASH KIN
PETER TANNENWALD
JAMES U. TROUP
KATHLEEN VICTORY
HOWARD M. WEISS

* NOTADMITTEDNVIRGINIA

1300 NORTH 17th STREET, 11th FLOOR RETIRED MEMBERS

ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22209 VINCENTJ. CURTIS, JR.
RICHARD HILDRETH
GEORGE PETRUTSAS

OFFICE: (703) 812-0400
FAX: (703) 812-0486 OF COUNSEL

www.fhhlaw com
ALAN C. CAMPBELL

.
THOMASJ. DOUGHERTY,JR.

www.commiawblog.com ROBERT M. GURSS*
KATHRYN A. KLEIMAN

TONY S. LEE*
ROBERTJ. SCHILL
RICHARD F. SWIFT

July 18, 2013
PTED

1 8 2013
.

MATTHEW H. MCCORMICK

Jffire f -

(703) 812-0438
MCCORMICK@FHHLAW.COM

VIA HAND DELIVERY
Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

l2 Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Audio Division

Re: MDCL Waiver
Station WARL (AM)
Facility ID No. 65197
Attleboro, MA

Dear Ms. Dortch

The ADD Radio Group, Inc., licensee of Station WARL (AM) Facility ID No. 65197,
Attleboro, Massachusetts, wishes to implement Modulation Dependent Carrier Level (MDCL)
technology, and hereby requests a waiver of Section 73.1560(a) of the Commission's rules.

Station WARL utilizes a Nautel XR6 transmitter. Nautel's Dynamic Carrier Control
(DCC) exciter has been installed and configured in strict adherence to the manufacturer's
instructions. Further, the Nautel XR6 transmitter has been modified in strict accordance with the
DCC instruction manual. All testing of the system was done with the transmitter operating into a
dummy load, and the system is now in bypass mode, pending favorable consideration of this
waiver request and receipt of a modified station license indicating grant of this waiver.
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Technical questions should be directed to Leo Sullivan (WARL's chief engineer) at 781-
879-0998. If any other questions arise, please contact me.
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Matthew H. McCormick
Counsel for
The ADD Radio Group, Inc.

cc (via email): Ann Gallagher (ann.gallagher@fcc.gov)
Susan Crawford (susan.crawford(fcc.gov)
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